
The Results are in! 

Congratulations to everyone who competed at the 2022 EWA and Saddles Plus 

Interschool Championships in April.   

We have decided to publish the results ahead of the Awards Night this year so that 

everyone can understand how they are determined.   

Under the Interschool National Rules, a team must comprise a minimum of three 

competitors either in the discipline or school team. In order to determine the Primary 

team awards, in some cases only two competitor scores have been taken into 

account.   This method of calculating the scoring is consistent with the way Nominate 

Scoreboard populates and totals the scores, and is used Nationally. 

The Highest Placed Age Groups and Individual Rider Awards have been calculated 

based respectively on the competitor’s individual highest points. 

For the Sport Discipline Awards (Jumping, Dressage, Combined Training and Show 

Horse) the top two scores (primary) or three scores (Secondary) of competitors who 

did that discipline have been combined to determine the Champion and Reserve 

Champion school or team. 

The Overall Composite Primary Team awards and Secondary School awards have 

been calculated based on the top three scoring competitors from each Team or 

School. 

The Off the Track Discipline Awards have been calculated based on the highest 

points achieved in each discipline.  The Overall High Point Award is calculated on 

the points gained across all disciplines.   

Only two Breed Societies have provided Awards this year. These are the Riding 

Pony Stud Book Society and the Welsh Pony and Cob Society. 

If any competitor disagrees with the method of scoring or the results, you may send 

us an email at Members@equestrianwa.org.au to let us know your concerns by 3 

June 2022. 

Awards Night  

We are working on the Awards Night, which subject to confirmation, is to be held at 

the State Equestrian Centre on the 23 July 2022. This is the first date that doesn’t 

conflict with other events that are being conducted and allows our regional 

competitors time to make travel arrangements.  We invite all successful individual 

competitors and their supporters to attend the Awards Night and be part of the 

presentations. 

There are over 100 trophies, rosettes and sashes to be handed out as well as the 

amazing array of prizes to be provided by Saddles Plus. 

Don’t forget, competitors must wear their riding attire and school uniform. 

We will post more information on the Awards Night soon. 
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